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20th October 2022 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
ROYAL BRITISH LEGION POPPY APPEAL 

 
Remembrance Sunday falls on 13th November this year and The Royal British Legion will once 
again be offering the traditional paper poppies, along with other RBL-branded poppy items, for 
sale at the school. Attached is a picture of an example of the items for sale along with 

the suggested donation amount for each item. We've also attached some further pictures of 
the actual colours of the items we have for sale. 
 

Items will go on sale from 3pm on Monday 31st October and will be available to 

purchase from a member of the Kents Hill Team who will be outside the main 
entrance to school between 8.40 - 9am and again between 2.45pm and 3.05pm 
each day, until all items are sold.  
 

FOR THOSE WHO ATTEND BEFORE-SCHOOL WRAPAROUND CARE ONLY - 

items may be purchased when you drop your child to the school. 
 

Items can be purchased using exact money only please. We will be unable to give 
change therefore please ensure that the amount you bring is the amount you are 

willing to donate. 
 

By supporting the Royal British Legion, you are helping to ensure that they are able 
to continue their vital work, helping serving and ex-service personnel lead dignified, 
fulfilled lives.  
 

Thank you very much for your support. 
 
 

Warmest Wishes, 
 
 

Kents Hill School and Nursery   
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